
We are holding the first in a series of workshops to develop a community vision and identify 
projects for the restoration of Tomahawk Lagoon.

Come along and share your vision, along with the goals you want to see achieved for the 
lagoon. Your input will shape research, operational activity and restoration projects to create 
a Lagoon that our children and community can be proud of.

GET INVOLVED
Shaping the future of Tomahawk Lagoon 

WHEN AND WHERE

Wednesday 28 February 
Grants Braes Football Club 
1 Domain Avenue 
Ocean Grove 
12.30pm — 2.30pm or  
6.30pm — 8.30pm

RSVP 
0800 474 0827 or customerservices@orc.govt.nz

GOT QUESTIONS? 
Contact Nicole Foote on 0800 474 0827  
or Nicole.foote@orc.govt.nz


